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Friday 16th June 2023

Absence from School
Please could  parents remember  to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. Email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com or telephone 01584 872766. If we do not hear 
from you children will be marked as unauthorised. 

Friday 23rd June  – Mufti Day
Mufti day Children are asked to bring a 
donation for the rainbow tombola 
Nursery - Green
Reception & Year 1 - Orange/Yellow
Year 2 & 3 - Purple/ Pink
Year 4 & 5 - Black/ white
Year 6 - Red

Sports day
Although we are planning and ready for Tuesday’s sports day, the weather 
forecast is not looking good. Therefore, if we have to cancel, the alternative date 
will be Friday 23rd.

Mrs Rachel D’Albert Moss
After over twenty years of dedicated service to St-Laurence’s School and Little Treasures 
Nursery, Mrs D’Albert Moss is retiring as a classroom teacher. As well as being an outstanding 
classroom practitioner, Mrs D’Albert Moss has led the Early Years phase of St-Laurence’s with 
distinction.

Her contribution to the school has been exceptional and much appreciated by her colleagues, 
parents and of course myself. Many children have benefitted from the sound beginning to their 
education at our school that Rachel has overseen.

We all wish her a happy retirement and thank her for her all that she has done. We shall be 
interviewing for a new reception teacher at the end of next week.

Mr Matthews

Friday 7th July is the school summer fete
If you would like to donate a raffle prize or work for a company who would like to 
support our school and would be willing to donate a prize, please get in touch 
with the school office admin@st-laurenceprimary.com
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Year 5 & 6 Athletics

Some Year 5 and 6 children took part in an athletics event at Ludlow Secondary School. They 
all did brilliantly and all the children completed a 75m sprint, 600m run, javelin throw and 
long jump. The Year 5 boys team were awarded 1st place out of 7 teams and the Year 6 boys 
team were awarded 2nd place. Fantastic effort all round.

CRICKET TOURNAMENT 
CONGRATULATIONS!

Huge congratulations to the Year 4 children chosen 
to take part in the multischools Cricket Tournament 
this Wednesday. The strong team won every single 
match played against 10 other schools and were a 
credit to themselves and the school. Well done 
boys!

Netball

This week saw our netball team take on Corvedale in this tremendous heat.  The 
team worked hard to pass the ball around to try and save some energy as the 
sun was hot! It ended with a 1-1 draw and player of the match was Imogen Nash.

Year 4
We would just like to say a big well done to Year 4 this week for completing their multiplication 
check. The children have shown immense perseverance, determination and confidence and should 
be very proud of the progress they have made. Times tables are a door to all areas of mathematics 
providing a solid foundation as they prepare to move into upper Key Stage 2. Fantastic effort Year 4 
and thank you to all those parents too who have supported their learning at home!

Mrs Parkes and Miss Yates



Diary Dates
June

19th Reception Induction meeting 5.30pm

20th Sports Day: KS2 Morning, KS1 Afternoon

21st Year 1 & Year 2 Safari Park

22nd Year 3 Swimming

23rd PTA Mufti Day 

27th Nursery Sports Day

27th Reception Small Breeds Farm Park Trip

28th – 30th Year 6 London Trip

29th Year 3 Swimming

July 

4th Year 6 Induction Day at Ludlow School

5th Year 5 Taster Day at Ludlow School 

6th Year 3 Swimming

7th School Summer Fete 5.00 pm

11th Nursery Seaside Day

13th Year 3 Swimming

14th Nursery Seaside Day

19th Year 6 Leavers service St Laurence’s Church 10.30am

21st End Of Term 

Clubs will start Monday 24th April up to and including Friday 14th July 

DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT                       Weekly cost LEADER NUMBER 

OF WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 – 4.30pn
Top Play

KS1

( Y1 & Y2)
20 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly 9 weeks

Gardening

Club
Year 3 & Year 4 10 £3.50

Mrs Nash

Mr Hodgson
9 weeks

Rounders
Year 4/ Year 5 & 

Year 6
20 £3.50

Mrs Reid

Mrs Holtom
9 weeks

Tuesday

3.15 - 4.30pm

4 – 5pm

Craft Club Year 1 8 £3.50
Mrs Pitt

Mrs Powell
11 weeks

Orchestra

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to 

play an instrument

FREE Mr Bennett

Wednesday
Knitting Year 5 & Year 6 8 £3.50 Mrs Cooke 11 weeks

Friday

3.15 - 4.30pm Cricket
Year 4/ Year 5 & 

Year 6
16

£3.50 Mr O’Reilly 10 weeks






